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For Immediate Release

Supervisor of Elections’ Reprecincting Plan Approved
Broward County, FL (December 17, 2013) — Recently the Broward County Commission approved the Supervisor of Elections’ reprecincting plan and the Supervisor’s office is working to finalize the conversion with the voter database.  As a result of the reprecincting, 215 precincts have been consolidated reducing the number of precincts in Broward to 577 ranging in size between 217 to 6,660 voters.  All Broward voters will be receiving new voter information card in the mail shortly after the New Year.  
Since Florida re-draws districts for Congress, State Senate, State House, County Commission and School Board every 10 years, it is an opportunity for the Supervisor to review the makeup and the size of each precinct. Last year when all the other districts were redistricted voters may have experienced a change in the number of a district. This may occur for reprecincting too. Some voters may experience a new precinct number and/or a polling place change. Some voters will notice no change to the precinct number or polling place.
 “The reprecincting process will allow for more effective placement of equipment and staffing, making election day voting smoother for the voter.” said Dr. Snipes.  “And we would like to remind all voters to review the information on their new voter information cards which you will receive in early January.  Remember that precinct numbers may have changed due to reprecincting.  To review your precinct information, click the Election Information link on the Supervisors’ Home page.” 
	


For any questions or concerns, please visit www.browardsoe.org or call the main office at (954)357-7050.
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